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REST AREA RECONSTRUCTION
I-75 NB Rest Area between C.R. 484 and S.R. 200

Marion County

PROJECT START
August 2023

CONTRACTOR
Commercial Industrial Corp.

PROJECT COST
$14.5 million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Spring 2025

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

For more information,
 scan the QR code above or 
visit the project website at

www.cflroads.com/project/ 
438562-1

PROJECT DESCRIPTION  
The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) will 
renovate the northbound 
Interstate 75 (I-75) rest area 
between County Road (C.R.) 
484 and State Road (S.R.) 200 
in Marion County. The goal of 
the project is to reconstruct the 
facilities and update amenities to 
better serve the traveling public 
and meet current standards. 
Additional parking for passenger 
vehicles, RVs, and trucks will be 
established.

WHAT TO EXPECT
During construction, the rest area 
will be closed to the public. The 
construction schedule may change 
due to weather or other unexpected 
conditions. For the most current 
project details and lane closure 
information, please visit FDOT’s 
Central Florida Roads website, 
www.cflroads.com.
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 OR PROJECT UPDATES
Send a request to:

Joe Callahan 
Community Outreach Specialist 

352-326-7744 
joe.callahan@dot.state.fl.us
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